-----Original Message-----
From: Jaskolka, Darrell 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2006 8:39 AM
To: Sechriest, John
Cc: Dwyer, Hugh
Subject: Program at YHS

John
Yesterday I meet with a representative from Americans for the Competitive Enterprise System. The program is very similar to the Free Enterprise Week program that is run out of Lycoming College. Valerie Laufenberg, the Executive Director, explained that the program would involve an entire class for a week. Students would be grouped in teams of 16 students and would develop a product. The program would help students gain a better understanding of business and help them develop team building skills. The program would be funded by Mr. Berenfeld, the owner of Ellwood Forge, according to Valerie and the only costs to YHS would involve paper needed by the teams and the hiring of 6 substitutes because we would need 6 teacher advisors to work with the groups. Again this would involve the students not attending classes for one week and participating in this activity. The weeks open are as follows: November 13-17, March 26-30, April 2-6, April 9-13 and April 16-20. The administration’s role in this is to serve on the committee to identify 6 business leaders who would also serve as student team advisors and 5 business speakers who would come to YHS and discuss various business aspects to the group. The scheduling of rooms and use of the auditorium would also be addressed by the administration. What is your opinion of doing this at YHS, are you familiar with the program and which of those weeks would be good if you approved of YHS going forward on this activity. My daughter, Joanna, just got back from doing the Free Enterprise Week at Lycoming College and the experience was very positive for her. I am also looking at this as a potential graduation project option for the students and I am looking at doing it with the junior class so if these students want to follow up in the summer of 2007 with participating in Free Enterprise week this would be a great lead in. Please let me know your thoughts on this because I would like to get back to Valerie today or Thursday, Thank You.

Darrell
